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  Headteacher: Mrs Jenny Redgrove
Radburn Way    Letchworth Garden City    Herts    SG6 2JZ

(Phone: 01462 621800 / Fax: 01462 621802 /  email: head@gca.herts.sch.uk)

Dear Year 6 Parents & Carers







July 2018
Trips and Enrichment 2018-19
Over the past year, the children have been enjoying our new creative curriculum and a variety of enrichment activities and trips linked to their exciting topics. This will continue next year with many fantastic enrichment opportunities that have been designed to give your child a variety of experiences and widen their understanding of the curriculum. By linking our enrichment opportunities to the topics in each year group, as your child moves through the school, they will be able to participate in the full range of activities and know what to look forward to in each year group. 

In an aim to help you prepare for the year ahead, below are the details of activities and the overall costing for your child’s current year group.  I am sure you will agree that your child is being given a varied set of learning experiences which provide excellent value for money.
	Topic title 
	Enrichment
	Cost

	Bombs, Bullets and Bravery 
(Autumn ) 
	Rationing and evacuation experience (in school)
VE Day party (in school)

Trip:  Duxford War Museum


	£10.00

	Take them to the Tower!
(Spring)
	Crime Scene Investigation with local police (school workshop)
Trip:  British Schools Museum, Hitchin


	£10.00

	Year 6 go Japanese
(Summer 1)
Anywhere Island 

(Summer 2)
	Japanese art workshop (in school)
Sushi tasting workshop (in school)

Geography, art, maths and citizenship based fun activities


	£5.00

	Additional enrichment 

* Please note these are additional enrichment opportunities that must be paid for in order for children to attend. 
	Broadway Cinema Trip

Visiting Pantomime

Gordon Craig Pantomime

Whole school trip – Venue to be confirmed 
	

£5.00

	Total contribution for Year 6 
	£30.00


The total amount can be made as a one off payment or instalments via School Gateway it must be paid in full by Friday 21st December 2018. Payment of these heavily subsidised trips and enrichment activities is vital in these events being able to go ahead. 
If payments are not received by deadlines agreed, this may result in activities being cancelled or your child not being able to attend. 
Exact dates and letters with more detailed information will be sent out closer to each event. However, please sign the slip below as acknowledgment of this letter and indicate how you intend to pay. 
Please return slips to your child’s teacher. Should you have any questions regarding the enrichment activities for your child’s class please do not hesitate to speak to myself.
Yours sincerely
Mrs Claire Anderson-Byrne
Foundation Subjects Leader

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
RE: Trips and Enrichment 2018-2019

Child’s name: _______________________________________   Year group: ___________

I confirm I have seen the list of trips and enrichment opportunities my child will have this academic year. 

I would like to pay in one full payment / in instalments (delete as appropriate). 

Please remember payment must be paid in full by Friday 21st December 2018.
Signed: ______________________________ (parent/carer) 
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Living the Olympic
and Paralympic Values
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